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May 27, 2011 
 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Attention: Mr. Jerry Wickham 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA  94502 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR EXTENSION FOR REQUESTED DOCUMENTS 

ACHCSA Case No. RO0000276 
     Desert Petroleum Station #796 

2844 Mountain Boulevard 
Oakland, California 

 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
On behalf of the subject site property ownership, Aqua Science Engineers (ASE) respectfully 
requests an extension of no greater than 60 days to provide the ACHCSA with the requested 
documents detailed in your letter to the property owners dated February 28, 2011.  ASE is 
currently in the process of signing a contract with one of the property representatives to handle 
the necessary environmental activities for the site.  Underground Storage Tank Cleanup Fund 
(USTCF) funding will likely be necessary in order to complete all of the projected environmental 
work at the site.  Therefore, if cancellation of the USTCF claims has not yet occurred, we 
respectfully request that such a cancellation be postponed while ASE prepares the necessary 
documents for the ACHCSA.  
 
We will await your written response, as well as prepare the documents requested in the afore-
mentioned letter.  ASE is also scheduled to perform a groundwater monitoring well sampling 
event at the site.  Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to call us at (925) 
820-9391. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
AQUA SCIENCE ENGINEERS, INC. 

 
David Allen, R.E.A. 
Vice President 
 
Cc: 
Mr. and Mrs. Tajinder Singh 
Mr. Shahram Shahnazi 


